PRESS RELEASE

Baker Donelson Joins Law Firm Antiracism Alliance

August 12, 2020

Baker Donelson has joined the Law Firm Antiracism Alliance (LFAA). This recently formed coalition of
more than 200 of the nation's leading law firms is focused on utilizing private bar resources to assist
legal services organizations in furtherance of their missions to dismantle barriers to opportunity in
communities of color.

In response to a national call to support Black lives and advance race equity, the Shriver Center's Racial
Justice Institute formed a partnership with the Association of Pro Bono Counsel to launch the LFAA. The
LFAA's stated purpose is to "leverage the resources of the private bar in partnership with legal services
organizations to amplify the voices of communities and individuals oppressed by racism, to better use the law
as a vehicle for change that benefits communities of color and to promote racial equity in the law."

Mark A. Baugh, chair of Baker Donelson's Diversity Committee, said, "Events of the last few months have laid
bare the numerous long-standing inequities and challenges that continue to face Black Americans and other
people of color in our country. As members of the legal profession, we are uniquely positioned to play not just
an active but a leading role in bringing an end to the structural and systemic racism in our legal system. Being
a part of the LFAA is just one of the ways in which Baker Donelson has committed to effecting change in our
communities and to ensuring equality before the law."

As an LFAA member firm, Baker Donelson will dedicate substantial pro bono resources to initiatives that
address systemic racism. The Firm's Pro Bono Shareholder Samuel T. Bowman said, "In joining the LFAA, our
goal is to bring the strength of Baker Donelson's culture of pro bono service to partner with legal services
organizations across the country on pro bono projects that are designed to bring about real and lasting change.
We're extremely proud to be a part of this effort to protect and expand human rights and advance social justice
for all."

In addition to committing pro bono resources, LFAA member law firms acknowledge their ongoing
responsibility to increase diversity, equitable access to opportunities and inclusion of people of color within
their ranks and, in tandem with the LFAA's pro bono efforts, the leaders of the LFAA law firms are committed to
examining and eliminating internal policies and practices that may perpetuate racial inequities within law firm
structures. More information about the LFAA is available here.
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